	大 葉	大	學九十	三學年	F 度 轉 學 招 生	考試試	題約	A
系	組	別	日\ 第二部	年級	考 試 科 目 (中文名稱)	考試日期	節次	備註
	各時系		B, =	7/1	英文	7月19日	=	2一 芸み張

註:考生可否攜

9=30~10=30

(1)	/	
帶計算機或其他資料作答,請在備註欄註明(*** 本測驗共有2頁25題,請依題號於答案	如未註明,一律不准抗 :上劃記作答,每題請遣	等帯) 09 出一個最適常
的答案,答錯不倒扣。***		
1. 1. 1. 1. 1. 1. 1. 1. 1. 1. 1. 1. 1. 1	z,行明 4 為 (20%)	
I. 日常會話:請依句意選出最適當的一個答案	と,标题4万(2076)	
1. A: How about relaxing at the pool? B:		
(A) What sports are popular?		
(B) What time does it begin?		
(C) Thanks. I will.		
(D) Sounds great.		
2. A: Can we have the check, please? B:		
(A) Oh, only about 20 minutes.(B) Do you have a reservation?		
(C) Certainly, I'll bring it right away.		
(D) Does the price include everything	5 ?	
3. A: Is the bus stop near here? B:	·	
(A) It's NT\$150.	and the second Co. 1874.	
(B) Do you mind if I listen to music i	n my room?	
(C) Yes, it's just around the corner or	Chungshan Road.	
(D) Could you tell me the hours?	Citoria	
Th.	It's a big port city on th	ne west coast.
4. A: B: (A) How many bags do you have to		
(B) Can I help you?		
(C) How long have you been here?		
(D) What kind of place is it?		
5. A: B:	Uh, no thanks. I'm ful	l.
(A) Would you like any dessert?	,	
(B) Does the price include the desser	t?	
(C) Do you want to meet?		
(D) What do you want to do in Taich	nung City?	
	Francis A (" (000)	
II. 字彙:請依句意選出最適當的一個答案,	得題 4 分 (20%)	t- di alega on
6. The celebration for President Cher	n and Vice President L	u took place on
May 20th in front of the presidential office is	n Taipei.	
(A) debate (B) inauguration (C) impeachment (D) p	rosecuπon
7. U. S. president, George W. Bush,	Iraq and creates a als	o caned second
" Vietnam War" in Iraq.	(D):	
(A) invades (B) endangers (C) inveighs (D) i	nverts
8. Many people their money in stock	market.	
(A) invoke (B) invent (C) deposit (D) I	ro boon
9. Due to so much misfortune, it is believed	that the Kenndy's nav	re been
(A) curled (B) cured (C) caused (D) (ruisea
10. There are debates on if Taiwan is a	or a country.	(D) proverh
(A) provost (B) provision	(C) province	(D) provero
11	行題 4 公 (20%)	
III. 片語:請依句意選出最適當的一個答案,	5.65 年 / (20 / 0)	
11 if you are in the neighborhood.	(C) Call in	(D) Call out
(A) Call up (B) Call off	(C) Can in	(D) Cui out
12. The dance has been until tomorro (A) put in (B) put off	w. (C) nut on	(D) put away
(A) put in (B) put oir	co now he has th	e class.
13. He was absent from school for a month	(C) fallen in	(D) fallen behind
(A) fallen off (B) fallen out	(C) Iunch m	(-)
14. The value of US dollars recently.	(C) drops out	(D) drops on
(A) drops off (B) drops in	(C) diops out	(~)
15. There is a lot of flu	(C) going against	(D) going about
(A) going along (B) going at	() Bomb ubuniot	(-) O - O

	大	葉大・	學九十	三學年	F 度 轉 學 招 生	考試試	題約	£
系	組	別	日\ 第二部	年級	考 試 科 目 (中文名稱)	考試日期	節次	備註
	各学	2	Q:=	2/=	英文	7月19日		2-2

註:考生可否攜帶計算機或其他資料作答,請在備註欄註明(如未註明,一律不准攜帶)

IV. 克漏字:請依句意選出最適當的一個答案,每題4分(20%)

There are different ways <u>16</u> saying goodbye. These depend <u>17</u> the people and how well they know each other. Shaking hands is always OK. Between men and women, friends often hug each other. A kiss <u>18</u> one or both cheeks is also quite common, especially if your friend is from Southern Europe or South America. <u>19</u> you are not sure <u>20</u> to do, copy the other person's behavior.

	•		4
16. (A) of	(B) for	(C) in	(D) on
17. (A) of	(B) for	(C) in	(D) on
18. (A) of	(B) for	(C) in	(D) on
19. (A) It	(B) If	(C) Is	(D) In
20. (A) how	(B) where	(C) what	(D) which

V.¥讀測驗:請依句意選出最適當的一個答案,每題4分(20%)

New York is a city packed with world famous sights and great things to do. The Empire State Building, completed in 1931, has 102 floors and was the tallest building in the world for more than 40 years. Visitors can travel 320 meters up to the 86th floor observatory for an unforgettable view of Manhattan – on a clear day you can see up to 130 kilometers away. The enormous Metropolitan Museum of Art, the Met, was founded in 1870 and has one of the largest collections in the world – over two million works. The collection represent 5,000 years of world culture, with the Egyptian collection alone featuring 32 major galleries – including a whole temple. Next to the Met lies Central Park, a green oasis in downtown New York. This huge man-made park is four kilometers long and 800 meters wide. With 93 kilometer of walking path passing by lakes, ponds and fountains, it is very popular with both New Yorkers and tourists and receives over 20 million visitors every year.

- 21. Which of the following statement is TRUE?
 - (A) New York is in UK.
 - (B) The tallest building in the world nowadays is in New York.
 - (C) The Empire State Building is in New York City.
 - (D) The Empire State Building is 320 meters tall.
- 22. Which of the following statement is FALSE?
 - (A) The Met was founded in 1870.
 - (B) The Met is a baseball team based in New York.
 - (C) The Met has a good Egyptian collection.
 - (D) The Met is in Manhattan.
- 23. Where is the observatory of the Empire State Building?
 - (A) On the 102nd floor.
 - (B) On the 130th floor.
 - (C) On the 86th floor.
 - (D) On the 320th floor.
- 24. What can visitors do in the Empire State Building?
 - (A) For an unforgettable view of the whole New York City.
 - (B) For an unforgettable view of the Queens.
 - (C) For an unforgettable view of Brooklyn.
 - (D) For an unforgettable view of Manhattan.
- 25. Which of the following statement is FALSE?
 - (A) Central Park is artificial.
 - (B) Central Park is 4 kilometers long and 8 kilometers wide.
 - (C) Central Park has 93 kilometers of walking paths.
 - (D) Central Park receives more than 20 million visitors per year.